www.nursing.ohio.gov

17 S. High Street, Suite 660 • Columbus, Ohio 43215-3466 • 614-466-3947

October 26, 2020

Carrie Kuruc, Director, Common Sense Initiative Office of the Lt. Governor Jon Husted 77 South High Street, 30<sup>th</sup> Floor Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Director Kuruk:

The Ohio Board of Nursing is in receipt of the CSI Office's comments regarding the Board's administrative rule package for proposed proposing revisions to individual rules not scheduled for five-year review including: 4723-1-03, 4723-4-06, 4723-6-04, 4723-6-05, 4723-6-06, 4723-14-03, 4723-25-08, 4723-26-01 and 4723-26-13. The Board understands that the CSI Office has no recommended changes to the proposed rule package. The Board intends to proceed with filing the proposed rule package for public hearing.

Sincerely,

Betsy Houchen, RN, JD

Belsy G. Houchen

**Executive Director** 

cc: Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate

AMR p(190537) pa(337316) d: (767921) print date: 08/02/2025 9:56 AM